

CONTACT: Ann Harrell
Office: 214/688-3404
Home: 214/369-2695

***MLK Family Clinic adds regular OB/Gyn services

DALLAS--Obstetrical and gynecological clinics are now meeting on a regular basis at Martin Luther King Family Clinic, 2922 Martin Luther King Blvd. Services at the Thursday afternoon clinics, which operate on a sliding scale, are available on an appointment only basis.

With the addition of the OB/Gyn services the clinic now offers health care to underserved infants, children, adolescents and adults. Included in the health care services are well-baby appointments. For information or to make appointments, call 426-3634.

The Martin Luther King Family Clinic is a part of The University of Texas Health Science Center's Children and Youth Project. Dr. Robert McGovern is director.

#

Distribution: AA, AB, SL